

MARCH/APRIL 2023

VOLUME VII

QEP NEWSLETTER



RESEARCH SAYS...

"Students who feel like they are part of a learning community are much more likely to continue on with their educational journey.

-Johnathan Kinsey, 2021

For additional information:
Dimple J. Martin, Ph.D., Director, QEP
Anthonia Adadevoh, DAH, Vice President, OIRE, SACSCOC Liaison



This is what a QEP Professional Development Community looks like.

- Intentional
- Structured
- Student-driven
- Engaging
- Consistent

During the QEP Professional Learning Communities, we are working diligently doing the following:

- Syllabus Recalibration
- Student Assessment Alignment
- Assessment Rubric Development
- Student Satisfactory Survey Development
- Academic Advising Website Development
- Academic Advising Daily Student Services

The work is far from easy, and it takes commitment and grit from people who have chosen to dedicate themselves professionally to the implementation of Miles College's Quality Enhancement Plan. We are devoted to 70 hours of Professional Development this Spring Semester. Now, that's professional growth!

We began this Professional Development Journey in May, 2022. By the end of July 2023, instructors for EN101, EN102, SPE111 and Academic Advisors will have completed 118 hours of QEP Professional Development.

In the Fall of 2023, we will be prepared for a seamless transition. Miles College's QEP is a living document and we have no intentions of placing it on a shelf. As we do the work, fidelity and integrity will be our north star.





In our QEP Professional Learning Community, we hold each other accountable because work is plentiful, but the laborers are few. We understand that success requires being in attendance.

Our Quality Enhancement Plan will allow us to quickly pivot to meet the needs of students.







